
NOTICE TO PUC Students of Basar Campus

It is informed to all PUC-2 (B13) Students, those who are having 
‘p’ grade in any subject of P1S1 to P2S2, must be in the campus 
by MAY 31st, 2015 to attend Grade Improvement program to 
improve their grades.

All PUC-1 students report at campus on June 1st, 2015

     

Sd/-

        DIRECTOR


